

City of Wichita Falls

Parks Department

3315 Ninth St.

Wichita Falls TX, 76309

Dear Benay, Lisa and Rotary Club Members,

The City of Wichita Falls Parks Department would like to express our sincere thanks to the Rotary Club for the generous donation of \$53,000.00 for funding the new playground that will be installed in Rotary Park early 2022. This is a very popular park every evening with youth soccer teams practicing. Parents and other siblings are left to just sit and watch. The new playground will be a welcome addition to the area giving the young ones a place to occupy their time and parents a much needed respite. I would especially like to thank Lisa Stephens Musick and Benay Ayres for helping with the design, picking colors and site decisions, we had fun working together. Here is a sneak peek of the rendering. I am sure everyone will be more impressed when we have it installed.

Sincerely,

Terry Points

City of Wichita Falls TX.

Parks Administrator

